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Dear Sir
 
As a resident close (within 1km) to extended flightpath of new runway 28 Right/10Left, I fully
support the DAA in their application increasing capacity of Dublin Airport is a good initiative,
supporting local employment and increasing connectivity for the citizens of Dublin.
 
Best Regards
 
Patrick McGlynn

 Ashley Rise
Martello
Portmarnock
 




